
 
 

   
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

12 October 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The School Nursing Service in Bradford District Care Foundation Trust provides a health service to 
all school aged children. 

We would like to see your child in school to undertake a hearing test, this will be performed by a 
member of the school nursing team. The school nursing team will arrange the session with the school 
and each child will be seen individually for the test. Children will not be made to participate if they do 
not want to. 

We will always contact you if we need to refer your child for further tests/investigations following the 
hearing test. Otherwise, if you do not hear from us, please assume the test was within normal limits. 

If you are happy for your child to have a hearing test completed you do not need to do anything, they 
will be seen in school in due course. 

If you do not want your child to have a hearing test and would like to opt out then please contact our 
Admin Hub on 01274 221223 / 221203 and ask to opt out of the hearing test in school, within 2 
weeks of receiving this letter. 

By agreeing for your child to be seen you are consenting to the information about your child being 
recorded and becoming part of your child’s health record. This information is held on a secure 
confidential electronic system and shared with other health professionals involved in your child’s care 
including your child’s GP 

Please do not hesitate to contact us, on the above number, if you have any further queries. 

The School Nursing Team 

 


